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Dear Parents/Carers,
Welcome to a new term! We hope you all had a great half term! Class Three will begin the new summer term with a new topic about The Romans! We will explore everything from gladiators and aqueducts to emperors and goddesses,
Reminders

Spellings:  Class 3 spellings will continue to be given out on a Tuesday and are tested on the following Tuesday. Your child’s spelling lists are now uploaded on our school website and on the Spelling Shed app weekly so please encourage your child to practise at home, both verbally and in written form as well as through the fun games available on the Spelling Shed app. Your child’s spelling score will be recorded weekly in their homework diary. If you would like to support your child further, you will find a list of words that the children are expected to know by the end of Year 4 in the back of their homework diaries.
Homework Diaries: Homework diaries are checked on a Friday in class 3 but should be in school daily. Please use the diaries to record your child’s reading at home and please sign the diary weekly. If you choose to use the diary as a form of communication, please encourage your child to show the teacher the message to ensure it is seen. 

Homework: This term, due to schools closing during the lockdown period, it is vital that children focus on the fundamental learning skills of reading, spelling and times-tables recall. Please check the ‘Homework’ section of the school website weekly to find your child’s homework tasks.
Reading: Your child should bring their reading book to school daily. Reading books should be read each night for a minimum of 10 minutes with a focus on fiction stories. All reading at home should be recorded in the children’s diaries and signed by a parent/carer daily. It is important that your child writes the name of the book and the pages that they have read. The children are listened to read in Guided Reading each week. In Class Three, children can earn a raffle ticket if they have their diary signed every day. This will be placed into the ‘golden bag’ and your child will have the chance to win a prize. 
Water bottles:  Each child should have a water bottle in school that is clearly named. The children can have a drink from these at any time throughout the school day. Due to the current circumstances, water bottles will be sent home daily to be cleaned. Please ensure these are returned for the following school day. 
Uniform: Please ensure that all uniform, especially jumpers and cardigans are clearly labelled with your child’s name inside.  Ties are expected to be worn with shirts or alternatively your child can wear a polo shirt. Where possible, please ensure clothing has the Anson logo. 

PE:  PE will be on Wednesday and Thursdays, so please make sure that your child wears their PE kit to school on these days.  
Open Door Policy: Due to current circumstances, if you have any issues, please contact the school office so we can arrange a mutually convenient telephone appointment to discuss any problems. 

Kind Regards
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Miss Humphries ,Miss Vivash and Miss Roper
Class 3’s Teacher and Teaching Assis
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Art: 


We will be learning all about Roman mosaics as we find out what they are, how they were made and study examples from the Roman period before thinking about how we can design and create our own mosaic.





Religious Education:


We will be learning all about The Kingdom of God: When Jesus left  and what was the impact of Pentecost?





Computing:


This term we will be learning all about graphs. We will learn how to use computing programs to create our very own graphs and tables.  





French:


In our French lessons with Madame Elliot we will be carrying out a unit of work on ‘What’s the time?’





P.E:


Cricket & Athletics








History:


Through our Romans topic we will learn everything from gladiators and aqueducts to emperors and goddesses, this cross-curricular Romans topic provides exciting, stimulating and informative learning opportunities that Class 3 will love!





Numeracy:


The children will be focusing on a variety of areas this term. As well as focusing on the previous terms unit on fractions (y3) and decimals (y4), our class will also be completing some geometry and measurement units. 








Literacy:


In literacy we will be carrying out a Romans unit based on reading and writing instructional texts. Pupils will make a chocolate Roman road and then create instructions to become a Roman gladiator champion. 





Science:


This term in Science we will be learning about the States of Matter. We will learn about the differences between solids, liquids and gases, and how different materials can change state. Class 3 are going to undertake practical experiments to help them understand the processes of evaporation and condensation, and the water cycle.











